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Incorrect Uniform Letter to Parents 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are writing to you because we believe uniforms help to provide a sense of belonging for our pupils, and can 

foster a good learning environment and promote our school’s ethos. It is important, therefore, that the school’s 

Uniform Policy is followed by all pupils. A copy of this is available on our website. 

Unfortunately, your child attended school today with incorrect school uniform.  

(Teacher circle as applicable: Everyday uniform/ PE Uniform/ Earrings) 

We would appreciate your support in ensuring your child wears the correct uniform to school.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is any reason affecting your child’s ability to wear the correct uniform, 

such as a financial issue, as we may be able to help you with this. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Gray 

Headteacher 
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